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Good Morning!
Last night we had our August Board meeting.

There was very little public comments.

The chairman from the Town of Neenah spoke on a resolution that he believed had miscommunication with zoning. The Town of
Neenah wanted to put restrictions on the deed (I believe) When we got to this part of the agenda there was quite a bit of
conversation. Most Supervisors spoke up that it was handled correctly and the Town of Neenah could still do this after it passes The
ordinance committee chair spoke up to say that they have never seen something like this in the 28 years of doing ordinances. This
passed.

There was a resolution to help the distribution of the Spirit funds to all municipalities. After quite a bit of discussion and revising the
resolution, it was passed. This resolution allows the municipalities to receive the funding before they spend the money but they
MUST still do the 7 requirements. The finance director, Paul Kaiser, said he sent an email out last Friday to all municipalities with
great detail about this.

We then went into closed session for about 30 minutes and came back to vote on the last item that passed.

Please let me know if there were other items that you had questions about!

Rachel Youngquist



